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PCTI Partners with AIG  
for Shadowing Opportunity 

 
Wayne, NJ – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE –The American International Group, Inc. (AIG) has been 
providing educationally enriching shadowing opportunities to students of Passaic County Technical Institute’s 
(PCTI) Academy of Information Technology. On October 30th, twenty-six students of PCTI’s School-to-Careers 
program visited AIG sites to learn about team based operations from IT personnel. 
 
In addition to this learning venture, AIG will conduct a speaker series for the school’s Computer Science and 
Computer Repair classes throughout the year. They will also offer the opportunity for one of PCTI’s instructors 
to enhance their knowledge of business and operating systems by working at their facility during the summer 
months. PCTI is extremely thankful for their partnership with AIG and for the varied opportunities provided by 
this prestigious company. 
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Students of PCTI’s Academy of Information Technology, STC program members, and 
instructors join AIG personnel to celebrate their successful shadowing partnership. 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 


